
 
 
 
 
From: Elisabete Rodrigues 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 11:45 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: LDRRAC 
 
HI  
   
Just wanted to let you know that Carlen Costa has resigned from LUSO effective immediately 
and therefore will not be representing LUSO at LDRRAC.  
   
I will let you know once we have hired someone and will send along their name.  
   
Thank you  
   
   
   
   
Elisabete Rodrigues  
Executive Director  
LUSO Community Services  
(T) 519.452.1466  
(F) 519.452.1673  
www.lusocentre.org  
 
 
 

http://www.lusocentre.org/

